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I’m Elisabeth Barnes, and just getting ready to start a family with my fiance. I’m
writing to ask you to please vote against HB 3063.
 
I’m not opposed to all vaccines, but I firmly hold that vaccines need to be subjected to
a more rigorous testing process. A Double blind placebo study is done on EVERY
pharmaceutical and is the Gold Standard for science. But this isn’t done for childhood
vaccines! In fact, the package insert of many childhood vaccines it says “has not been
evaluated for carcinogenic or mutagenic potential, or the potential to impair infertility”, which
means our children are the virtually the test subjects. As an engineer myself, I find this
careless approach to the engineering and testing of vaccines appalling.
 
I know that ultimately, we’re all have the same goal: the health and safety of our children.
Please consider the possible implications of forcing parents to allow the administration of
vaccines that have not been thoroughly tested.
 
Again, please vote NO on HB3063.

Thank you for the opportunity to share my opinion.
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